
Tucker Free Library Minutes 

Extraordinary/Emergency Meeting 

August 4, 2018 
4:00 PM 

 
Present: Patti Osgood, Anne Crotti, John Capuco, Angelica Ladd, Deb Kreutzer and Lynn Piotrowicz – 
Library Director.    

This emergency meeting was called for the sole purpose of discussing what assistance TFL might offer to 
the Hopkinton Public Library and its patrons following a fire in their building on August 3.   

Patti moved that TFL extend borrowing privileges and library services to Hopkinton Public Library card 
holders for the duration of their closure.  John seconded.  The Board voted 5-0 in favor.  

Lynn will contact the Director of the Hopkinton library to extend this offer and inquire about any other 
assistance they might need. She will follow up to discuss any necessary details and will advise TFL staff 
accordingly.  

Respectfully submitted 

Deb Kreutzer 


